
St. Mary Campus 
February 23, 2022 

 
Included in This Week’s Family Packet 
Donut Sunday to Youngest 
March Calendar 2 sided 
Mary Poppins, Jr. Play Bill Ad to Youngest 
Retreat Field Trip Gr. 7 & 8 Only 

 

 
Send a shout out to your student, shout out from student to student, or 
advertise your company to celebrate the 8th grade class.  All ad income will 
help cover the production costs of the show.  This a great way to show your 

support of the Cast & Crew! 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to our 8th grade boys basketball A team for 
receiving their invitation to the Padre Serra Basketball Tournament!  We 
will update everyone once the bracket is released and their first game 
date/time is known.  The Padre will be held at St. Thomas More High 
School this year. 
 
 

Congratulations also to our 7th grade boys' A basketball team for 
finishing 2nd in the St. Mary's - Hales Corners tournament this past 
weekend! 

 
 
TRACK INFORMATION (5th-8th Grade Boys & Girls) 
We're working to finalize track information, including a tentative meet schedule.  Some 
contracts are still being signed for practice and for meet dates--once they are done we 
will have more set dates. 
 
Track by itself is a great opportunity for students of any ability to participate and be part 
of a team.  Outside of the relays, athletes compete individually to try to earn points that 
are added to a team score.  In most cases kids compete against kids from other schools 
in the same grade and gender at each meet.  Meets usually offer a variety of events 
(sprints, distance, jumping, and throwing events), so there's something for everyone! 
 
Practice will start in late March, either March 21st or 28th.  Waukesha Catholic will be 
hosting an indoor meet at Waukesha South on Saturday April 9th, which should be our 
first meet of the year, and our last meet is tentatively the weekend of May 
21st.  Practices will likely be Mondays & Thursdays from 5:30 until 7 or 7:30 pm.  As 
more gets finalized the Athletic Director will reach out to all 5th-8th grade families. 
 
 



TRACK COACHES NEEDED 
We will be in need of coaches, especially for our 5th grade boys & girls 
teams.  Coaches must be Safeguarding certified and can work with the 
track coordinator to learn the sport and how to run practices & enter 

athletes in meets.  Please reach out to Bill Serb, Athletic Director 
(athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org) or Keri Spencer, Track Coordinator 
(keri4@spencerconsulting.net) with questions or to volunteer. 
 
Basketball Shorts For Sale 
The Athletic Board will be selling off the old basketball uniform shorts at all home 
basketball games through the end of the season (old jerseys will not be sold as they are 
used for future split evaluations).  Shorts are unisex in b 
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